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Council Direction: 

At the October 3, 2016 Public Works Committee meeting staff were directed to report 
back on the Expansion of the Redhill Valley Parkway (RHVP) and the Lincoln Alexander 
Parkway (PW16084); 

(b) That staff be directed to report back to the Public Works Committee on the 
feasibility of conducting a detailed traffic study to determine how many cars 
and commercial vehicles use the Red Hill Valley Parkway (RHVP) and the 
Lincoln M. Alexander Parkway (LINC) on a daily basis; and, 

(c) That the feasibility study include a way to measure vehicle counts on all on-
ramps and off-ramps to the RHVP and the LINC;  

Information: 

(a) Corridor Management currently manages a permanent count station on the 
RHVP and LINC.  These stations provide the total volume, vehicle class, and 
travel speeds on both of these facilities.  A report can be prepared on request. 

(b) The cost estimate to conduct Turning Movement Counts at all ramps leading to 
and from the RHVP and LINC is $7,000 plus HST funded through the Traffic 
Count Budget.  This study can be completed in the spring of 2017. 


